6.3(xxxii)

Thomas, Cameron

From: Karen Bruder

Sent: Monday, August 27, 2012 8:47 AM

To: Powers, Russ

Cc: Clark, Brad; Thomas, Cameron; heard.Dundas@cogeco.ca

Subject: 24 Brock St. Development

Dear Mr. Powers

Dundas is a lovely town...my town.

Development six stories...right by the escarpment just says greed to me. Why does a development need to be 6 stories high? I think someone wants to make a *killing* at the expense of the beauty of our area. One of the reasons that our town is so loved is because the "powers that be" **care**. Our town is protected. The downtown maintains its character. The developments fit in. People come here just for that reason, and our town thrives.

Don't allow this door to be opened. Don't let builders create an eyesore.

We lost our name to Hamilton. Lets not lose our heart.

Thank you.

Sincerely Karen Bruder